Dear Prof Longson,

Thank you for your recent enquiry to the MHRA.

We have noted that NICE is inclined not to recommend rivaroxaban to prevent stroke in
people with atrial fibrillation.

We have no comment on this appraisal consultation document.

Please contact us again if you need further assistance with this, or any other queries.

Kind Regards,

Central Enquiry Point
Information Services
Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency



